PUBLIC NOTICE

CALL FOR BIDS—Washakie County School District No.
1 - Phone System Replacement

Washakie County School District No. 1 is now accepting bids for
phone system replacement.
The systems needs to have, but is not limited to:

1) Voice over internet protocol (VOIP).

2) To provide 300 phones, - 75 upper end phone models
(preferred that all are same model) and 225 middle tier
phone models (preferred that all are same model).

3) It will also need to have the ability to have, forty-three
direct inbound lines — (Lines are in place, and district
will use existing configurations) these include: Building
Numbers, Principals, Administrators and Central Of-
fice. These numbers and configurations will be provided
to successful company.

4) System must be in full compliance with all required ap-
plicable laws such as Ray Baum’s Act.

5) Ability to tie into intercom system for each building

6) May include, but is not required to have a service main-
tenance plan

7) Training provided on site for users and back end con-
figuration and set up

8) Provide the needed access to control all back end of
phone system

9) If possible to provide a warranty for all equipment

Washakie County School District No. 1 is not obligated to accept
the lowest bid in cost, but will accept the bid that best fits the
needs of the district. Any irregularities may be waived by the
district.

Bids are due August 19th by the close of business. If there are
any questions please call 307-347-9286 or email ccauffman@
washakiel.com.

August 5-12, 2021




